
 

A welcome from our new Head Boy and Head Girl! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello, we are Deborah and Keno – the new Head Boy and Head 

Girl for Warren Academy! 

We have been chosen to represent Year 6 on Primary 

Parliament as well as taking on the role of Head Boy and Head 

Girl. We are very excited to represent the school, help the 

school to become as good as it can be and to share new ideas 

about making Warren an exciting place to learn!  

Mrs Salam has shared we will be representing school at events 

during the year, both in school and out in the community. We 

look forward to meeting lots of you in the future! 
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A message from our Headteachers 

Attendance 

Our attendance target this year: 96%.  

It is so important your child is coming to school every day to 

reach this target. Our whole school attendance for this week 

is 95.31% which is a significant improvement! 

If your child is absent from school, we ask that you 

communicate every day with school to share reasons why 

your child is absent from school.  

Here is this week’s attendance: 

F1:  92.6% 

F2:  92.2% 

Y1:  96.1% 

Y2:  92.7% 

Y3: 96.9%  

Y4: 98.02% 

Y5: 97.2% 

Y6: 91.1% 

Well done to Year 4 who have the highest attendance this 

week!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We also wanted to say a huge thank you to all parents and 

carers who came to our Macmillan Coffee Morning on 

Thursday. We were able to raise £53 for the charity and it was 

lovely to welcome those of you who came into school. Thank 

you to the Year 6’s who sold leftover cake at the end of the 

day too! 

 

A reminder that the final attendance breakfast meeting is on 

Tuesday next week. This is for any children in Key Stage 2 to 

attend with their parent or carer and enjoy some breakfast, 

whilst getting to know other families in the class or key stage! 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Thank you, Mrs Salam and Mr Middleton 

Attendance-opoly winners 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3 classes won a prize this week due to attendance being 

over 96%! Well done! 

1st place – Year 4 who have won 15 minutes extra lunchtime 

next week! 

2nd place – Year 5 who have won 15 teamwork treasures! 

3rd place – Year 3 who have won free cake next week! 



Achievements this week! 

Well done to the following children who have been given a 

certificate in our celebration assembly today! 

F1:  Holly & Bobby for settling into full days in F1. 

F2:  Rufael for ongoing effort in his reading & Tyler for sharing his 

ideas in R.E. 

Y1:  Oliver W for great effort in phonics – learning new sounds & 

Cohen for always making links across the curriculum. 

Y2:  Destiny B for her enthusiasm and dedication to her writing & 

Alan for using his phonics when writing longer sentences. 

Y3:  Niall for trying really hard in maths & Dylan for being an 

amazing researcher and historian. 

Y4:  Flynn for going the extra mile adding great knowledge to our 

history lessons & Winter for great effort in English – determined to 

show knowledge of speech. 

Y5:  Jake for being confident in rounding and being determined to 

do well & Ruby for growing in confidence and always being a 

superstar! 

Y6:  Tymoteusz for always challenging himself across subjects & 

Abidev for insightful thoughts and questions. 

Best seats in the house winners this week: 

Winter & Poppy for being kind, friendly and excellent role models 

to others. 

 

Warren Weekly Newsletter 

 

Key dates 

Autumn 1 

Date Event 

2.10.23 Individual Pupil Photos 

3.10.23 KS2 breakfast meeting for parents, 

carers and pupils – 8.20am-8.50am 

3.10.23/4.10.23 Parent and Carers Evening 

4.10.23 EYFS visit to school from Falconry UK 

10.10.23 World Mental Health Day – Hello 

Yellow Non-Uniform day 

11.10.23 Year 2 visit to Green’s Windmill, 
Sneinton 

13.10.23 Year 6 visit to the National Holocaust 

Centre 

16.10.23  Year 5 visit to Perlethorpe for Anglo-

Saxon and Viking experience day 

17.10.23 Fire Safety visit to UKS2 by Arnold 

Fire Station 

18.10.23 EYFS visit from the Teddy Bear’s 
Hospital 

19.10.23 EYFS parents and carers stay and play 

session 

20.10.23 Black History Month Art Exhibition 

20.10.23 Last day of half term 

Autumn 2 

6.11.23 Return to school for Autumn 2 term 

19.12.23 End of the term – finish at 1pm 

20.12.23 Warren Inset Day 
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Hello Yellow Day! 

On Tuesday 10th October, all children are invited to wear 

something yellow or brightly coloured to school, to 

celebrate Hello Yellow Day, in exchange of a £1 donation. 

This donation will be given to the Young Minds Charity – a 

charity designed to support the mental health and wellbeing 

of children and young people.  

Career of the week 

This section of the newsletter is where we will be sharing 

information about a job or career, which you can then share with 

your child, to inspire or interest them in different career options! 

This week’s career is: An archaeologist! 

This job is where you can learn about the past by studying sites, 

excavating, classifying and preserving objects from history. You 

may need to take photo, complete field walking, surveying, take 

part on excavations or digs, and clean and preserve finds in a lab! 

Subjects that are useful if you were interested in a career like this 

are: English and Maths, as well as Geography and Science. 

Routes into the industry: University courses in archaeology, or an 

apprenticeship. 

More information can be found here: 

https://nationalcareers.service.gov.uk/job-profiles/archaeologist  

 

https://nationalcareers.service.gov.uk/job-profiles/archaeologist


 

Breakfast Club 

We currently have space for children who may need to attend our 

before school Breakfast Club. Please speak to the office if you are 

interested in taking up a place in this provision. 

 

Parking around the school site 

We have received a number of complaints about parking 

around the school site and in the local area this week. We are 

asking parents and carers to ensure they are putting the 

safety of the children at the forefront of pick-ups and drop -

offs to school, when parking around the local area.  

A number of vehicles have made it unsafe for children to walk 

safely through Aldwych Close this week, due to how the cars 

have been parked. 

Residents in the local area have also shared that cars are 

being parked across drive ways, blocking their own cars in.  

We ask you to be considerate how you are parking, and that 

you are doing so in a way that does not put any child at risk 

when trying to make their way to and from school. 

Thank you for your support with this. 

 

After school clubs next week 

There will be no after school clubs on Tuesday or Wednesday 

next week due to parents evening being on. Clubs will resume as 

normal the following week. Thank you. 
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Individual & sibling school photographs 

Individual & sibling school photographs will be taken in school on 

Monday morning. Please ensure your child is looking their very 

best for these pictures and is in full school uniform!  If you have 

younger siblings who do not attend school, but would like them 

in your family photo, please come to the hall from 8.30 am. 

 

Parents and Carers Evening 

Our Autumn Term Parents and Carers evening is running on 

Tuesday 3rd and Wednesday 4th October. Letters have already 

been sent out to parents and carers about these meetings. 

Please ensure you book a time to meet with your child’s 
teacher to discuss their progress so far this academic year. 

Entrance to school for these evenings will be via the front 

office. Your child’s books will be available to look at in their 
classroom. Your child’s teacher will meet with you during your 
allocated time slot in the main hall. We will also be running  

our book swap and a uniform stand on both evenings. 

Miss Bennett, SENDCO, will be attending Parents Evening on 

Tuesday. Mrs Neat and our school allocated Education Welfare 

Officer, Mrs O’Hara will also be at parents evening to provide 
support to any families regarding attendance. 

 

Tuck shop – changes to KS1 tuck shop 

We will be making a slight change to the tuck shop offer for KS1. 

Tuck shop will now be available in the afternoon for KS1 children, 

rather than the morning. It has been noticed that lots of children 

are not eating their lunch as a result of eating so much 

throughout the morning, so we will be trialling this to see if it 

supports the children in having lunch successfully. 

In school flu jabs 

We will be providing flu vaccination for pupils across school on 

21st November 2023. Please see below the link for the consent 

forms, which need to be completed if you wish for your child 

have a vaccination in school.  This link is now open and will close 

on 14th November 2023. More information can also be found 

below about flu vaccinations. 

https://nhsImms.azurewebsites.net/session/a94a1147 

Pre-school booster/MMR jabs 

A number of parents and carers may not have been able to get 

your child’s pre-school booster or the Measles, Mumps and 

Rubella (MMR) jab due to the COVID19 pandemic. We are 

strongly recommending for all parents and carers to find out 

more information about this jab, due to an outbreak of measles 

in London this week. Please speak to your GP or read about the 

booster/jab here: 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations/4-in-1-pre-school-

dtap-ipv-booster/  

Black History Month – Poetry Competition 

To mark the beginning of Black History Month (BHM), we are 

running a poetry competition. The theme of BHM this year is  

Inspirational Black Women. 

The children have been tasked to write a poem about a black 

woman that has inspired them or has made a difference to the 

world. The poem can be in any format and needs to be shared 

with Miss Pithers or Mrs Salam by Friday 20th October. More 

information can be found on the poster below. We also have 

an array of books in the library about black women in history, 

which the children can use to find further inspiration! 

 

https://www.wildlifetrusts.org/30dayswild
https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/a94a1147
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations/4-in-1-pre-school-dtap-ipv-booster/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations/4-in-1-pre-school-dtap-ipv-booster/


 

 

Week 2 lunch menu 

 

Day Main 

 

 

Vegetarian Dessert 

 

Jacket Potato 

Monday Macaroni Cheese Roasted Tomato and Basil 

Pasta 

Strawberry Mousse Baked Beans & Grated 

Cheese 

 

 

 

Tuesday Sausage Roll Quorn Sausage Bananas & Custard Tuna Mayo 

 

 

 

Wednesday Chicken Curry Quorn Curry Mandarin Jelly Baked Beans & Grated 

Cheese 

 

 

 

Thursday Beef Stew  

 

Autumn Vegetable Stew Sticky Toffee Pudding 

 

 

Grated Cheese & 

Bacon 

Friday Goose Fair Theme Day 

Hotdogs/Veggie Hotdogs 

Curly Fries 

Mushy Peas 

Doughnuts 

 

Census Day is next Thursday 5th October – in order to maximise our funding, we will serve every child 

entitled to Free School Meals or in F2, Y1 & Y2 a school meal on this day.  Please let us know if you do 

not wish your child to have a school meal. Thank you for your support. 

If your child is having a packed lunch, please ensure you are making healthy choices for your child to eat. Below 

shows the ‘Eat Well Guide’ which is what is recommended to be eaten on a daily basis to maintain a healthy diet. 
We have also included some healthy lunchbox ideas. More information can also be found at: 

https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/recipes/healthier-lunchboxes/  

https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/recipes/healthier-lunchboxes/
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